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Earlier this week, | strongly opposed legislation that
will cause irrevocable long-term damage to New
York's small businesses and our Upstate economy.

Senate Budget bill 6605-B, will, among other things,
eliminate the Empire Zone Program, which was
created years ago to stimulate economic growth
through a variety of tax incentives designed to attract
new businesses to New York State, and to enable
existing businesses to expand and create more jobs.

Cutting back on efforts to create jobs is simply
shortsighted. In reference to the Excelsior Program,
the Business Council of New York State called it an
“inadequate replacement” for the Empire Zone
Program, that *will limit New York's ability to compete
in the race to create and retain jobs as the nation
moves out of the recession.”




